Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
(PR No.2017-11-180)

December 12, 2017

Asia Pacific Medical and
Diagnostic, Inc.

3F Alscophil Bldg., 2053 Edison
Cor. Faraday Sts., Makati City
Tel #: 358-8680 loc. 112

Attention: Lorraine G. Dar

VP-Medical Services Group

Gentlemen:
We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project, “Random Drug Testing for SEC Officials
and Employees” is hereby awarded to your company in the amount Sixty Five Thousand Seven

Hundred Pesos (Php 65,700.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Quotation for the abovementioned project.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your

signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

= F e
TERESITA J. HERBOSA
Chairperson

CONFORME: Asia Pacific Medical and Diagnostic, Inc.
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